
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
           Burglaries  
              District 019 (Town Hall)  
 
About the Crime: 
Burglaries are occurring in District 019 where offender(s) enter school buildings after 
hours, causing damage and taking electronic items. 
 
• 2500 block of W. Addison on 16 May 2015 between the hours of 1:30 pm and 10:00 pm. 

 
• 4400 block of N. Magnolia from 22-26 May 2015 between 3:30 pm and 7:15 am. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• From the incident on Addison, four offenders riding BMX-style bicycles. 
  

What you can do:  
 

• Report any suspicious people or activity to 911. 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 

• Pay special attention to any subjects loitering in the area.  

• Ensure that doors and windows are secured and check any suspicious 
noises. 

• Keep records of serial numbers of electronic items. 
 
 

If you have any information 
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
 

Pattern P15-N-127 (CA) 
RD#s HY263274, HY275142 

 

Alert # P15-N-127CA 

27 May, 2015  


